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Last night, our Governor outlined his “Stay Home, Stay Healthy” order. Families may wonder what this
means for the Stanwood-Camano School District?

K-12 schools are considered essential businesses for purposes of distance learning, or the provision of
school meals, or child care. Meals for children will continue, including at our four sites and our remote
sites (see District website for locations and times). Distance learning is being launched tomorrow
(March 25) both online and through mailed packets.

Staff members who are providing these vital services are following the safety guidelines provided by the
Washington State Department of Health and the Centers for Disease Control.

The YMCA is now offering a Preschool camp (3-5 years old) for the families that are still needing to go
to work during the closure. The hours of operation are 7am-5pm Monday through Friday, $45 per day
per child. Preschoolers of First Responders and Healthcare Providers are at no cost. This is in addition
to the emergency spring camp the YMCA is offering during the district closure. Spring camp is Monday
through Friday, 7am-5pm and space is still available. Financial assistance is available to families; for
further information call 360-572-3399. The school district will continue to provide free grab ‘n go
breakfast and lunch for all children at the YMCA. The YMCA contact information is below:

YMCA OF SNOHOMISH COUNTY
Stanwood-Camano Branch
7213 267%™ Street NW, Stanwood WA 98292

Connect with us: ymca-snoco.org/connect
360-572-3399




